
 

 

Notes of the meeting of the Pavilion Project Working Party held on 

 Tuesday 15th April 2025 at 6.30pm in Tibshelf Village Hall 
 

 

Notes 

Members Present: Cllr A Beckett, Cllr S Wood, Cllr H Varney, and Cllr L Kingscott. 

In attendance: R Tattershaw – Parish Clerk. 

 

 

PPWP009 To receive apologies for absence. 

Apologies received from: Cllr J Gilbody and Cllr M Watkinson. 

 

PPWP010  Declaration of members interests 

None received. 

   

PPWP011 Public speaking 

None 

  

PPWP012 To consider long-term financial viability of the project. 

It was moved by Cllr Beckett, seconded by Cllr Varney and RESOLVED unanimously to 
recommend to Full Council to place the pavilion project on hold for 12 months unless 
alternative funding becomes available. 

 

PPWP013 To note the Communications and Project Officers report on feasibility 
study quotes. 

Noted. 

 

PPWP014 Date and time of next meeting. 

To be confirmed  

 

Meeting closed at 6.37pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


